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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Hello, 
 
My name is Crystal Anderson. I am a single mother and a fulltime student who attends Central Oregon 
Community College. I would greatly appreciate it if I could have the new bill in place that allows 
childcare tax credit. Please feel free to contact me for any additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
Crystal Anderson 
933 N.W. Canal Blvd #117 
Redmond, OR 97756 
541-213-1832 
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